BUDGET WORKSHOP NOTICE
FOR THE
CITY OF THORNDALE

Notice is hereby given that members of the governing body of the above named City will
hold a WORKSHOP on the 29" day of June, 2020 at 2:00 p.m. at Thorndale City Hall, 105
N. Main Street, Thorndale, Texas, at which time the following subject will be discussed:

Discuss 'Budget Items for Fiscal Year 2020-2021

(Final Voting will not be Conducted, and no Action will be Taken)

I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that the above Notice of Public Hearings of’
the governing body of the above named City or Town of Thorndale is a true and correct copy of
said Notice and that I posted a true and correct copy of said Notice on the bulletin board, in the
City Hall of said City or Town in Thorndale, Texas, a place convenient and readily accessible to
the general public at all times, and said Notice was posted June 25, 2020 at 2:30 p.m. and
remained so posted continuously for at least 72 hours preceding the scheduled time of said
meeting.

Persons with disabilities who plan to attend this meeting and who may need auxiliary aids
or services such as interpreters for persons who are deaf or hearing impaired, readers, large print
or Braille, are requested to contact Stacy Irwin at (512) 898-2523 forty-eight (48) hours prior to
the meeting so that appropriate arrangements can be made.

Removed by Stacy Irwin

July 2,2020 at 4:15 pm
Dated this the 25" day of June, 2020.
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BUDGET WORKSHOP SESSION
June 29, 2020

The Thorndale City Council scheduled a Budget Workshop Session on Monday, June 29, 2020 at
2:00 p.m. in the meeting room of Thorndale City Hall, 105 North Main Street, Thorndale, Texas.

Present - Mayor Pro Tem — Steven Zuehlke
Council — Wayne Green
Employees — Keith Kiesling, Stacy Irwin

Major Pro Tem Zuehlke called the workshop to order at 2:00 p.m. The council discussed items
on the budget for fiscal year 2020-2021 such as Salaries, replacing sewer pump, new baseball
field, City vehicles, computer system for water and sewer plants, and Sewer Plant and electrical
Generator. No action was taken and final voting will be conducted at a regular scheduled
meeting of the city council.

The workshop closed at 4:45 p.m.
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Secretary, Sta)ty Irwin




